Your Ref:

Our Ref: 21/0534
Enguiries:

Telephone: 7322 3347
Facsimile: 7322 4180

Mr Chris Picton MP
Shop 9, 760 Grand Boulevard
SEAFORD MEADOWS SA 5169

Email: shadowhealth@parliament.sa.gov.au

Dear Mr Picton
Re: Freedom of Information (FOI) Act application

In reference to your application made pursuant to the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act
1991, access was sought to:

‘All  documents provided from Chris McGowan/SA Health to the
Commissioner/State Coordinator (including but not limited fo letters, emails,
memos, minutes, advice, messages) on 15 September 2020 (as referred to by
the Commissioner in his press conference on 15 September 2020).”

South Australia Police (SAPOL) has located a document that falls within the scope of your
request. The document is numbered and described in the following schedule. The
schedule contains the details of the determination in compliance with Section 23. A portion
of text has been redacted and marked Out of Scope as it does not fall within the scope of
your request.

SAPOL liaised with SA Health to seek their views regarding the disclosure of the document
and their views were taken into account when making this determination.

SA POLICE - FREEDOM OF INFORMATION UNIT SCHEDULE

No. | Document Description Status Act Reason
1 Email from Chris Full

McGowan to Grant Release

Stevens dated 15

September 2020 and

consisting of 1 page.

In accordance with the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC045, details of
your FOI application, and the documents to which you are given access, will be published
on the SAPOL website Disclosure Log. A copy of PC045 can be found at
https://www.dpc.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf file/0019/20818/PC045-Disclosure-Log-Policy.pdf.  If you disagree
with publication, please advise the undersigned in writing by 2 November 2020.
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Yours sincerely,

Senior Sergean
Officer in Charge
Freedom of Informatic
(Accredited Freedom of Information Officer)

/ 2 October 2020



Doc 1

Watson, Sandra (SAPOL)

OUT OF SCOPE

--—-Original Message--—

From: McGowan, Chris (Health)

Sent: Tuesday, 15 September 2020 11:01 AM
To: Stevens, Grant (SAPOL)

Subject: Re: Health advice re ACT

Hi Grant, it was a very productive discussion at TC this am. | am now more comfortable regarding my community
confidence concerns and, as such am supportive of the ACT decision subject to the mitigation strategies as
discussed.

Chris McGowan
CE SA Dept Health and Well-being






